Comment from Gabriela Sandoval

| believe that this updated regulation is necessary and extremely helpful. The government has a
direct interest in the well-being of its citizenry. Their safety is an important facet of that wellbeing.
New technology has become available and it is time for the regulations to catch up with that
development. Cameras and the CMS would make cars safer and that is simply a fact. It is extremely
rare that the public, private sector, and the public sector agree that more regulation needs to be put
into place. Safer vehicles are a topic that even automakers agree is necessary and would benefit
everyone. Safe cars mean fewer accidents and fewer accidents mean fewer lawsuits for the auto
industry. Cameras on cars have been optional for too long and it should now be required. The safety
of divers is a top priority and it should be solidified by the approval of this new regulation.



